
June 15, 1998

Ir[r. Bob Edens
Friends of the Red Deer Rivs
3829 - 50A Strccr
Red Deer, AB T4P LBt

Dear IVIr. Edens:

Thank you for your reqem presenadon on le malaggmcnt of tlrc Rod Deer River to develop ag$ity fishery. The Board of Directon was quidimpressed with thi presentation and theinitiative the 'Friends ofRed DcqRivs, tas uten in ;;*i"g tlri, go.L 
- '

A motion by the Board was madc supporting in principle the 'Fricnds of Red Deer River,
prongsal to government and industry 6" -a"agitu ,t* local es[ery- rrre funrre economicbenefits to the local tourism industry and citizens i'f 6oto Red Deer would be substantial.

If managed properly, the Red Deer Rivs hss tremendour potential for fishery and we wish youwell in your efforts F -bti"g about this proposed plan of rction. rf we can be of any assistanc€,please feel free to call the Red Deer visiior & convention Bureau.

Sincerely,

Phil Pearsall, ldanager
Red Deer Visitor & Convention Bureau

Pp/lt

RED TEER VTSIIOR AI.ID COI{VENNON BT,IREAI'
yrEmrrvffiilr I0v ca$re, rcNre nAt&H

P O ACXq EDDSER.ASCFNT'ISI.
rEL: (@3.GO|A n((mf s{aflt


